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Ref: HYa/ AWa/ EGo 
 
September 2023 
 
Dear parent / carer 

We are writing to provide further information with regards to the upcoming rewards trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife 
Park on Friday 29 September. 

Pupils will need to arrive at school at the normal time and make their way to Infinity to be registered.  We will 
leave at approximately 9am. The trip will return for the end of the school day, so pupils can use their normal 
mode of transport home. 

Pupils do not need to attend the trip in school uniform but it is important that they wear sensible clothing and 
bring a warm jumper/fleece and a waterproof jacket. If the weather is warm and dry then these items can be left 
on the coaches.  As there will not be anywhere to leave belongings in the park, all bags and belongings must be 
carried by the pupils so please be mindful of the weight.  Sensible footwear is also essential, as pupils will be 
walking around the park and the paths are stony.  

You may want to send your child with a packed lunch (if they are entitled to free school meals please e-mail 
office@thesnaithschool.org.uk if you wish the school to supply them with lunch). Pupils may choose to buy food 
from many of the food outlets, if this is the case, they may need to take a small amount of money for this and for 
any other refreshments and snacks etc. We will also visit the shop at the end of the visit, so again they may wish 
to bring a small amount of money to make purchases. 

Pupils will be escorted by staff throughout the day. 

If your child uses an inhaler these must be taken with them and kept on their person.  If you require any other 
medication this should be handed to Alison Walker prior to travel.  Please do not give your child any medication 
they have not taken before, for example travel sickness pills. If your child suffers from travel sickness or any other 
medical issues not known to school please contact Mrs Walker at office@thesnaithschool.org.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs A Walker 

Director of SEND 
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